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19 July 2023 

 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park  
152-158 St Georges Terrace  
PERTH WA 6000 

 

By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au, Ben.Dawson@asx.com.au  

 

Attention: Ben Dawson 

 

Dear Ben,  

Nanoveu Limited (ASX: NVU or the Company) requests an immediate trading halt of its securities listed 
on the ASX, on Wednesday, 19 July 2023 (Trading Halt).  

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, NVU provides the following information:  

• the Trading Halt is requested to allow the Company to seek clarification and make an announcement 
regarding its compliance with the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) (Corporations Act) regarding the 
Company’s potential inadvertent error to lodge a cleansing notice under section 708A(5)(e) of the 
Corporation Act in relation to the issue of 58,500,000 Shares on 15 December 2022; 

• NVU requests that the Trading Halt continue until the earlier of the making of an announcement 
regarding the matter or the commencement of trading on Friday, 21 July 2023;  

• NVU is not aware of any reason why the Trading Halt should not be granted; and  

• NVU is not aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the Trading Halt.  

 

This request has been authorised for release to ASX by Nanoveu Limited’s board of directors. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Naomi Haydari 

Company Secretary 
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